
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

 

As a resident of Mendocino County, and soon to be homeowner in Willits, I ask you — do not put profits over people, 

wildlife, public safety and the environment.  Protect our small growers, family farms and local economy, not large 

cannabis growers.  Please do not open rural lands and open spaces to large, commercial cannabis grows.  Preserve 

the beauty, agriculture and rangelands of Mendocino County by stopping Big Grows. 

 

Sincerely yours, Kate Northcott 

 


